
					      Saint Paul’s Catholic High School

Working together with St.Elizabeth's Catholic Primary School

Thursday 19th September 2019
3pm-6pm

Open Afternoon



The Headteacher, Mr Hren at Saint Paul's would like to 
personally invite pupils from Year 5 & Year 6 from  
St.Elizabeth's Catholic Primary School along with their 
families to our Open Afternoon.

Mr Hren Headteacher

Saint Paul’s Catholic High School
Firbank Road, Newall Green, Wythenshawe, Manchester, M23 2YS
Telephone: 0161 499 0000 - Email: admin@st-paulshigh.net

Web: www.st-paulshigh.net - Twitter: @StPaulsRCHigh

			   EXCITING HANDS-ON ACTIVITIES 

			   TOUR OF THE SCHOOL

			   TREASURE HUNT WITH PRIZES

We are a fully inclusive school and open to ALL!

BELONG BELIEVE ACHIEVE

Free 
Hot Supper!


